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I have been involved in mostly dog (some cat) rescue work in the local Portland area 

for over 20 years and the state of affairs now is appalling.  People irresponsibly 

breeding just to make a buck, dumping their sick puppies, their older and no longer 

sell-able dogs, overbred mother dogs into the fields, the woods the shelters.  

Overburdening the system, the people who are desperately trying to help.   PLEASE 

do something about this unspeakable state of affairs and require any person 

breeding animals to be accountable. It is a crisis situation. 


